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Comments: I think this project needs more analysis before getting the forest service approval. I'm against the

TSV having a 5 million gallon water storage tank for safety reasons should the tank be compromised due to

earthquake or otherwise. I don't think should be a restaurant moved up the mountain as I think that will be

stressful for wildlife and negatively impact the environment in terms of human congregation and additional human

activity and human waste. I think the NMAA's submission regarding their concerns about this TSV 'improvement'

aka expansion should be thoroughly addressed. Bigger isn't always better, especially when it comes to our

environment. It's not all about money generated for Taos, but keeping Taos a place we want to live and others

want to visit.


